ERRATA CHRONOLOGY

The Workforce Services Opportunity Young Adult Career Pathway Program Solicitation for Proposals Program Year 2023-24 (OYACPP PY 23-24) issued December 22, 2023 was revised with the following changes:

[bookmark: _Hlk147323740]Errata #1 – On January 10, 2024, the following changes were made to the OYACPP SFP: 

· Page #5 – “Applicants: Non-profit organizations, labor unions, tribal governments, community colleges, local workforce boards, and education and training providers. Applicants, including collaborations among partners, must have demonstrated expertise in assisting OYA and in workforce development programs.”
· Was changed to “Applicants: Non-profit organizations, labor unions, public agencies (local governments), tribal governments, community colleges, local workforce boards, and education and training providers. Applicants, including collaborations among partners, must have demonstrated expertise in assisting OYA and in workforce development programs.”



Page 1 of 1	

Page 2 of 2
